&> PUGET SOUND ENERGY

The Energy To Do Great Things

October, 12, 2009

David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary . :
- Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission o

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

06 HY ST 1306002

Attn: Anne Soiza, Pipeline Safety Director
RE: Everett Delta Pipeline Pressure Authorization

Dear Ms. Soiza:

Pursuant to WAC 480-93-020, Puget Sound Energy (PSE) recently submitted a request for a
pressure authorization and approval to operate the existing 16-inch Everett Delta pipeline. This

pipeline is currently operated by Williams Northwest Pipeline Company (Northwest). -

UTC Staff requested that operations and maintenance records be included as part of the review
and submission. PSE’s original submission (Letter dated September 3, 2009) included only those
‘records (incomplete) provided by Williams. Williams noted that further records research was

required to' ¢omplete the records request. -

PSE has now received and 'reviewéd the records necessary to complete Staff’s request and are
included with this letter. ~

If you have any questions or require additional information please call me at (425) 462-3967.

Sincerely,

Helge ;erchert

Manager Gas Compliance and Regulatory Audits
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Karl Karzmar
Bert. Valdman
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Shamish Patel
Dave Lykken -
Al Jones
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